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Thursday 6th October 2022 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
RE: Term 1 Reports and Parental Meet the Tutor Evening 
 
Well done, we made it to October!  
 

Reports 
  
Teachers are currently making a judgement on your son/daughter’s key learning qualities that 
contribute to their attitude to learning so far, and these will published as a report to you in a 
few weeks time. 
  
The report focuses on three key qualities that will enable students to succeed with their 
learning and progression; 
  

•Engagement in their learning 
•Respect for the community 
•Organisation and Independence 
  
Parental Meet the Tutor Evening 
  
To follow up on this first report we would like to invite all parents and carers to book an 

appointment with their son/daughter’s tutor to meet face to face to go through their start at 

Wadham and to support any questions or needs that you may have.  

 

The date for this is Thursday 20th October 2022, from 4.00 to 7.00pm.  

You can book your slot by going to https://wadham.schoolcloud.co.uk 

 

Appointments are 10 minutes in length and must be booked with your son/daughter’s tutor.  

If you son/daughter’s tutor is fully booked there is an option to book an appointment with 

the Head of Year but you cannot book with both.   

 

Mrs Charles and Mrs Guppy will be available all evening to discuss the learning needs for SEND 

students and Mrs Stubbins for students with Pupil Premium.   

 

Please follow the attached guide for further details about how to book appointments.  The 

booking system is now open.  Any issues with bookings please contact the school office or 

email Mr A Jackson (amjackson@wadhamschool.co.uk).  
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As your son/daughter’s tutor sees them each morning, they are best placed to comment in 

these early stages of their time at Wadham this year. They support our students to be ready 

for the day and prepare for learning. Tutors are also responsible for overseeing their tutees 

development, monitor progress closely and liaise with the Heads of Year when concerns arise.  

 

Wadham Careers Fair 

 

We have teamed up with local businesses and providers of further education to bring you the 

Careers Fair on the same night. This gives you an opportunity to walk around many different 

providers and discuss possible futures with your son/daughter whilst looking at the 

opportunities locally.  

 

You will be able to visit the fair after your appointment or between 4.00pm and 7.00pm. 

We have a wide variety of exhibitors attending this year which include:-   

 

✓ NHS 

✓ Army 

✓ BAE 

✓ Matravers Engineering 

✓ HPC 

✓ G and H 

✓ Explore Farming 

✓ Ballantine Wealth Management 

✓ ABP 

✓ Grinters 

✓ Stokes Partners 

✓ Powrmatic 

✓ Chalmers Accountants 

✓ Numatic 

✓ Humphries Kirk 

✓ Wadham Sixth Form 

✓ Yeovil College 

✓ Bridgwater and Taunton College 

✓ The SPACE 

✓ Bath University 

 

Given the number of representatives attending, you will need to allow yourselves the time 

to have a good look around on the evening.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on the night and hope that you will find it useful as we continue 

to work together.  

 

Yours sincerely  

  

  

 

Simon O’Nions  

Assistant Headteacher 

Systems and Data 


